
Reminder:
Check your calendar from Waste 

Management on Recycling 
dates!

Make sure your receptacle bins 
are facing the street, NOT 

sideways or backwards, 3 ft 
apart if on recycling days.  Also, 

please remember to remove 
bins after empty.  Stop in the 

village office if you need a 
replacement calendar.

The Spring Election will be 

held on Tuesday, April 1st , 

2025 at the Village Hall. 

Polls are open from 7:00am 

until 8:00pm.

Candidates for Trustee are:

Jessica Anderson 

(incumbent)

Jaime Streff

and 

Joshua John

If you are not registered, 

please bring your driver’s 

license number and proof of 

residence. You will need to 

show your ID to vote.
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Welcome Spring

Garage Sale Days

Garage sale days will 

start on Thursday May 

1st 

and will go through 

Saturday May 3
rd
 .

 The Alma Center Fire 

Department will again be 

selling brats and hot 

dogs on Friday and 

Saturday at the Fire 

Hall at 110 

W. Clark Street. May 2
nd
 

& 3
rd
  

Village Board Meeting 
Dates

April 14th
May 12th
June 9th 

Meetings start at 
6:30pm

Please come to the 
meetings, your 
participation matters.

Dogs at Large

We have had complaints of 
dogs running free in the 

Village. Please make sure 
your dog is penned or 

leashed to avoid a large fine. 
Also dog licenses were due 
March 31st so if you haven’t 

already gotten one please do 
so before you get ticketed 

and fined.

The Village Hall will be closed 
Monday, May 26th    in 

observance of Memorial Day

We will also be closed Good 
Friday, April 18th  



Please welcome

Alma Center’s newest 

residents

Jon Dunneison

Spring is here!!  Can you 

hear your grass growing?

PLEASE stay on top of all 

your mowing and trimming 

needs.  Let’s keep our 

village looking trim and 

neat and prevent us from 

having to send you 

ordinance letters with fines 

to get it done!   Thank you!

Please DO NOT dump or 

mow your grass clippings 

in the street. Doing so will 

clog storm drains and is 

very dangerous for 

motorcyclists.

Seasonal Office Hours once 
again begin after Memorial 
day; May 27th through Labor 

Day; September 1st .

Hours will be Monday -
Thursdays 7:00 AM – 4:00 

PM

Office will be closed Fridays

 Village office hours are Monday through 
Thursday 8:00am to 12:00 pm and 1:00pm 
to 4:00pm and Friday 8:00am to 12:00pm. 
The phone number for the Village Hall is 
715-964-7211. 

STRAWBERRY 
FEST

Strawberry Fest 
will be held June 
20th   through 
June 22nd   

Dog Waste
Village ordinances require 
that dog waste be picked up 
by the dog walkers/owners. 
For further information the 
ordinance is posted on the 
Village website

NOTICE!!

The village is no longer able to issue 

sewer credits for pool fills.  Please plan 

accordingly.

Spring is sprung!!

All new building 
projects require a 

building permit!  Stop in 
the office for an 

li ti


